
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Eileen A Farr <eileenafarr@gmail.com> 
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 
Subject: Nudity 
To: jweekly@keywestcity.com 
 
 
Hi Jimmy, 
I do not favor nudity of any kind in Key West, Fantasy Fest or not!  I feel a part of the 
beach might be cornered off to allow nude sunbathing, but elsewhere no.  As you know, 
I am not a prude.  However, our Island Paradise must remain a pleasant getaway for 
all.  We need Fantasy Fest!!  Just not at the expense of our reputation.  Just 
saying....  Hope to see you soon. 
Eileen Appelrouth Farr 
 
 
--  
Eileen A Farr 
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